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New Signage

• 47”x47” display cases now have updated and 

consistent visual language for improved wayfinding.

• Wayfinding signage for Caltrain Clipper readers 

updated.

• Elevators easily identifiable in blue.

• Permanent decals (arrows, labels) have been 

installed on the concourse level for easier 

wayfinding.

• The 511 displays on the concourse level now have 

more concise information about arriving trains and 

buses.



Future Improvements

• Quarterly sync established between Caltrain and BART staff – next meeting is Monday, July 

24th. 

• Working to synchronize train schedules as closely as possible for upcoming regular service 

change on September 25th; working with BART to synchronize electrification project schedule.

• Long-term (2-year) plan to demolish kiosk and improve large-format digital signage still in play; 

awaiting funding. [JOINTLY DEVELOPING COMPREHENSIVE LONG TERM WAYFINDING 

IMPROVEMENTS AND UPGRADES]



INSTRUCTIONS
Questions

Promotions

Brand
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